
Non-
Compliance 

with existing 
control 

(regulatory 
requirement)

Human Performance  
(Flight Crew) - 

Agricultural Flying

138.505  Training and  
checking to be 

conducted by certain  
persons

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.500 Qualification  
as pilot in command

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.490 Assignment  
to duty of pilot in 

command

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.485 Competence

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.480  Training for  
new or inexperienced  
flight crew members

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.475 Composition, 
number, 

qualifications and 
training
- Limited 

Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.135 
Requirements for  
other operational  

safety-critical perso…

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.130  
Requirements for  

flight crew

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.125  Operators  
who are required to  
have a training and  

checking system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

137.235  Pilot in 
command must be 

authorised under Part  
61

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

137.240  Operator  
proficiency checks

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Inadequate Flight 
Crew Proficiency

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

9 CASA Functions

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAA Civil Aviation 
Act

Deliberate violation

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.150 Operators  
who are required to  
have a crew fatigue  
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

48.1.15.2   Operations  
manual procedures  

for hazards, multiple  
Appendices etc.

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAO Civil Aviation 
Order

48.1.14 AOC holder  
obligations

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAO Civil Aviation 
Order

48.1.10 Limits and 
requirements for  

operations

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAO Civil Aviation 
Order

CAO 48.1.16 Flight  
crew member 

obligations

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAO Civil Aviation 
Order

Fatigue

137.300  Pilot to be 
fit for duty

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

99.C Drug and alcohol  
testing by CASA

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

99.080 Implementing  
a DAMP

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

99.050 Requirements  
for drug and alcohol  

testing

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

99.045 Content of 
DAMP

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Subpart 99.F 
Provision of 
information

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Impairment due 
Drug and Alcohol

137.300  Pilot to be 
fit for duty

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

99.390 CASA medical  
review officers

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.165 Discharging  
firearm on aircraft

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.160 Possessing  
firearm on aircraft

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.245 Matters to be  
checked before take-

off

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.265 Obligation to 
tell CASA of changes  

in medical condition—
medical certificate  

holders

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.255 Medical  
certificates—

cancellation if medical  
standard not met

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.240 Medical  
certificates—

suspension pending 
examination

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.205 Medical  
certificates—period in 

force

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.180 Medical  
certificates—issue and 

refusal

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

67.150 Who meets 
medical standard 1

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

61.415 Limitations on 
exercise of privileges  

of pilot licences—
medical certificates:  

commercial, 
multi crew and air 

transport pilot licence 
holders

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Impairment due to  
Medical Condition / 

Illness / Injury

138.140  Operators  
who are required to  

have a safety 
management system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Division 61.I.3 
Aeronautical  
experience 

requirements for  
commercial pilot 

licences—applicants 
who have not 

completed integrated  
training courses

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Division 61.I.2 
Aeronautical  
experience 

requirements for  
commercial pilot 

licences—applicants 
who have completed 
integrated training  

courses

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Division 61.E.1 
General limitations on 

exercise of pilot 
licence privileges

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Human Performance  
Limitations 

(Distraction, 
communications, 
SA, workload etc)

Linked to any Flight 
Crew action related  

control


